
Confirmed Cases of COVID-19 

 

 Following the announcements of COVID-19 patients since December 16, 2020, we hereby 

report that another Kagawa University student has tested positive for COVID-19. This student 

was a close-contact person of one of the students who had been previously identified as a 

COVID-19 patient. Initial PCR test results showed that the student was negative, and the 

student was under self-quarantine. Upon reexamining the student, the student tested positive.  
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